
Archie R. Hickerson 
Director, Rates & Tariffs Admin. 

10 Peachtree Place 
Atlanta, GA 30309 
404 416 9975 tele 
404 584 3817 fax 
ahickers@southernco.com 

February 10, 2022 

Mr. David Foster, Director 
Utilities Division 
Tennessee Public Utility Commission 
502 Deaderick Street, 
4th Floor 
Nashville, TN 37243 

Dear Mr. Foster, 

Enclosed are Amendments to CGC’s current Asset Management and Agency 
Agreement and Gas Purchase and Sale Agreement (“current AMAA”) that terminates 
on March 31, 2022 and the new Asset Management and Agency Agreement and Gas 
Purchase and Sale Agreement (“new AMAA”) that becomes operative on the following 
day, April 1, 2022.  The current AMAA was approved in Docket No. 17-00137 and the 
new AMAA was approved in Docket No. 21-00134. 

As you are aware, CGC was recently the successful bidder in obtaining a long-
term contract for significant additional pipeline capacity.  While the additional capacity 
was for 50,000 Dths/day, beginning on February 1, 2022, CGC actually added an 
additional 25,000 Dths/day that were not included as assets in exhibits to the contracts 
in the current or new AMAA; therefore, these two amendments are necessary for the 
management of this additional 25,000 Dth/day. 

It should be noted that pursuant to the terms of the contract, these 
amendments, and the tariff provide the Asset Manager shall receive 50% of the net 
margin as calculated under the terms of the contract.  The other 50% of the net margin 
will be remitted to CGC and will pass through to CGC’s customers in its entity by the 
IMCR. 

CGC is extremely excited to have what is considered to be a once in a 
generation opportunity to add additional pipeline capacity to our portfolio.  

Additionally, CGC has made adjustments to its capital projects planning and 
implementation and CGC looks forward to the opportunity to soon make a capital 
projects presentation to the Commission as we have done the prior 2 years, providing 
additional updates about this exciting opportunity. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions about these 
amendments. 

Sincerely, 

Archie R. Hickerson 
Director, Rates & Tariffs Admin. 

Electronically Filed in TPUC Docket Room on February 11, 2022 at 3:21 p.m. 
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